
 

BRENT MOODY, MD, FAAD 
BOARD OF DIRECTOR WRITE-IN CANDIDATE 
 
 
SUB-SPECIALTY(S)  
Surgical:   90% 
Medical:     5% 
Other:     5% 
 
ALLOCATION OF TIME 
Private Practice: 100% 
 Clinical:   90% 
 Administrative:   10% 
 
 
 
EDUCATION 
The College of William and Mary, BBA Accounting, 1992 
Emory University, MD 1996 
Barnes Hospital, Washington University School of Medicine 
 Internal Medicine 1996-1999 
 Dermatology 1999-2002 
ACMS approved Mohs Fellowship 2002-2003 

  
CERTIFICATION 
Internal Medicine 1999-2009 
Dermatology 2002-present  
 
AREAS OF INTEREST 
Mohs Micrographic Surgery, Cutaneous Oncology 
 
ACADEMY INVOLVEMENT 
2019-Present    Patient Access and Payer 
        Relations Committee: Chair 
2017-2019    Patient Access and Payer Relations 
        Committee: Deputy Chair 
2014-2016, 2017-2019  SkinPAC Board of Advisors 
2007-2011, 2014-2018  Healthcare Finance Committee 
2014-2018    Dermatopathology Rapid Response Team 
2014-2017    Mohs Micrographic Surgery Committee 
2013-present    AAD RUC Advisor for Practice Expense 
2013-2017, 2019-present Council on Government Affairs, Health 
        Policy & Practice 
2012-Present    Workgroup on Innovations and Payment 
        Delivery  
2012-2015    Ad Hoc Task Force on Perceptions of  
        Dermatology 
2020-2023    RUC “team” member  
2010-2014    Private Sector Advocacy Task Force 
2008-2012    Coding & Reimbursement Task Force 
Multiple years: Participant in AAD legislative fly-in conferences 

 
ELECTED AND APPOINTED POSITIONS 
Tennessee Dermatology Society: Board Chair: 2011-2014 
Nashville Dermatology Society: Treasurer: 2008-2014 
 
HONORS AND AWARDS 
American College of Mohs Surgery – Distinguished Service Award 
– 2013, 2018 
 
PUBLICATIONS/PRESENTATIONS 
Over 30 dermatology related peer-reviewed publications 
Over 20 dermatology related presentations 
 

 
 

 
 

RESPONSE TO THE QUESTION POSED BY THE  
NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

 

 What is your primary reason for running for the Academy Board? 
 
I have tremendous AAD experience to bring to the BOD. I’ve served the 
Academy in many capacities, chiefly serving on committees related to 
payment policy and practice advocacy for our members. Currently, I 
serve as the Chair of the Patient Access and Provider Relations 
Committee and see firsthand how our members struggle to navigate the 
current healthcare climate. Every week I hear from our members who 
face increasing pressures to keep their practices successful. Every week 
I interact with insurance companies on their behalf. I have learned that 
too much of our members time and energy is spent on activities that do 
not enhance dermatologic care. I want to continue to advocate for our 
members and our patients by serving on the BOD.  
 
 

 


